

West Don River outfall upgrades

AUGUST 2025

Dear business owner,

The City of Vaughan is improving the outfall at the West Don River in Langstaff Park (2001 Langstaff Rd.), as part of ongoing efforts to improve stormwater management in the area.

Work will include improving the outfall structure – which drains stormwater – and installing erosion protection.

Construction is scheduled to begin this fall and be completed by fall 2026. To complete the work safely and efficiently, lane closures in the area may be required.

Environmental protection

All relevant environmental agencies have been notified of the work. The City is committed to protecting the local environment and will ensure guidelines are followed and all necessary precautions are taken to protect trees, fish, birds and natural habitats.

To learn more, visit vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects.

Contact

Service Vaughan 905-832-2281 service@vaughan.ca

Contractor

RS Construction Group



Project location

